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Nut Policy 

 
Nut Policy 

   
We ask suppliers to provide nut free products, however some food items are made in factories that 
use these ingredients.  
 
We do not sell nut products in our shop or vending machines. 
 
To ensure our guests have a safe and enjoyable experience, we ask that all parents/guardians or Party 
Leaders supply any information relating to food allergies and intolerances prior to travel.  
 
Specific requirements can be discussed with the Catering Manager, and meal arrangements can be made in 
advance if necessary. 

 
In our centre dining rooms, we aim to give as much information as possible so guests can make informed 
food choices during their stay. 
 
At each mealtime, allergy information will be clearly displayed for each dish. If guests are ever in doubt about 
a product or dish, we recommend they ask a member of the catering team or their Group Leader, who will 
speak with the Catering Manager for clarity. 
  
 


